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Tareque emphasized that this committee meeting was a good forum and opportunity to raise 
any lingering concerns.  Additional discussions ensued, with Kimberly expressing enduring 



emphasized that colleges will have options and flexibility.  He also expressed gratitude that 
the document affirms multiple avenues by which faculty serve students. 
Tanya expressed thanks for the feedback, noting that it was several people who contributed 
to the draft. 
Anthony also expressed appreciation for the work that has gone into the draft policy.  He also 



that the provostτand a future new provostτcould potentially use this policy to enforce 
changes.   
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